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 Subject: Electoral Review of Kent County Council – Proposed 
Electoral Division boundaries

Classification: Unrestricted

Summary:   This report advises the Committee of the recommendations made 
by the Local Government Boundary Commission for England (LGBCE), which 
were published for consultation on the 12th May 2015, upon which this 
Committee is invited to discuss and agree how to respond to the consultation.

1. Introduction

(1) At its meeting on 16 December 2014, this Committee was advised that 
the LGBCE had confirmed its decision for a Council size of 81and 
undertook a consultation exercise for proposed division patterns, which 
closed on 2 March 2015.

(3) The LGBCE has now published its draft recommendations on the new 
electoral arrangements for Kent County Council (the recommendations), 
on 12th May, which outline proposals for 65 single member divisions and 
8 two member divisions.  The report from the LGBCE indicates that the 
proposals have taken into account 59 Stage 1 Consultation submissions 
from relevant local authorities, organisations, individual councillors and 
members of the public.

2. Consultation timetable

(1) The revised timetable for Kent’s review, as supplied by the LGBCE on 5 
December, 2014 remains as follows:
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(2) The closing date for responses to the current draft recommendations 
consultation is 6th July 2015.

3. Conclusions

(1) The draft recommendations report provides information on each 
proposed county division, with comments on the justification for relevant 



changes.  The County Council and other consultees now have a further 
opportunity to comment formally to the LGBCE on their division 
recommendations.

Recommendation:  The Committee is invited to consider and comment on the 
draft recommendations published by the LGBCE in May 2015.
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